Class of 2022 Senior Information

Prom: May 26, 2022 - Newton White Mansion; 7:00pm - 11:00pm
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Tickets are $85 - The deadline to purchase tickets is Friday May 20, 2022

m Tickets can be purchased online using the link on the class website here - YOU

MUST USE A MOBILE DEVICE FOR THE LINK TO WORK.

Attendees will be required to take a COVID-19 home test provided by PGCPS within 24
hours of the event and upload the results. Students will receive test kits at rehearsal on
May 24, 2022. Guests will be required to take a COVID-19 test when they arrive at the
venue. They will have to wait in their car for 15 minutes after testing. Guests will not be
permitted entry without a negative test.
MASKS ARE REQUIRED
Heavy hors d'oeuvres will be served
Staff chaperones will be in attendance

Prom Expectations:

Reentry will not be permitted.

All prom attendees must be under the age of 21.

No guests will be admitted the night of prom without a completed Prom Guest
Approval Form on file. - Deadline for submission is Friday May 20, 2022.

Guests must remain with the student that is hosting them for the duration of the prom.
Guests must present a current school or state issued photo ID in order to enter the venue.

Any attendees under the influence of alcohol or illegal substances will be denied entry to the
prom.

Voting for Prom Royalty:

The top 6 nominated students have been selected as your CMIT 2022 Prom Court

Please use this google form to vote for your 2022 Prom Royals! The top two students with
the most votes will be established as CMIT Prom Royalty at Prom. Voting will close after
the Senior Picnic on May 24th.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7nUXdBnrioTL.48Aax-1tYNCDdr2dqUWm
cVxA87GY4zpuwAg/viewform

o You must be logged into your CMIT email account to access this form.

Graduation:

o

o
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Date - May 31,2022 Time - 5:30pm Place - Dr. Henry A. Wise, Jr. HS

Attire: Graduates must dress in all black for graduation.

m Full length pants

m Dress and/or skirt length should not exceed beyond the regalia,

m Shoes should be dark and solid in color, as well as comfortable and safe for
walking (e.g. safe heel height, no slippers, no flip-flops - Graduates will be
walking and standing for at least three (3) hours).

m No boots, sneakers, sweat pants or other athletic attire.

All students will receive 4 tickets.

m Please remember that graduation tickets have no monetary value. They will not be
sold by CMIT South and may not be sold.

Senior Package Information: Senior package information is now available from Jostens. Take

time to review and purchase your cap, gown, and any other special gifts that you would like
to remember this special event. Be sure to share this link with family and friends that may want to
donate items to you:


https://sites.google.com/cmitsouth.org/cmitco2022/home
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OyOH491fZSiM9LhlFjqlUTC1aEbdVv2BVPMbKRyYufI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OyOH491fZSiM9LhlFjqlUTC1aEbdVv2BVPMbKRyYufI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7nUXdBnrioTL48Aax-1tYNCDdr2dqUWmcVxA87GY4zpuwAg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7nUXdBnrioTL48Aax-1tYNCDdr2dqUWmcVxA87GY4zpuwAg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7nUXdBnrioTL48Aax-1tYNCDdr2dqUWmcVxA87GY4zpuwAg/viewform

https://www.jostens.com/apps/catalog/eradProducts.mvc?customerName=Chesapeake+Math+%
26+It+South+Hs&customerld=2713600

English 12 Intervention: It is a requirement for all students to earn an English 12 credit in
order to be eligible to graduate. In order to assist students with meeting this requirement, we will
hold English 12 Intervention each week during Saturday Academy from 9:00am - 12:00pm for
any students who have earned less than a 70% in English 12 or AP Literature.

Scholarship Status Request: Prince George's County requires all seniors to submit their
scholarship information.
o Please click the following link and complete the google form as accurately as possible:

https://forms.gle/vhoons4AzTRRS{Zt

Senior Memory Book: https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/CMITSeniorMemoryBook
o Purchasing Deadline is April 22nd

Senior Edition Yearbook (combines both the Regular School Yearbook and the
Senior Memory Book): https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/CMITSeniorEdition
o Purchasing Deadline is April 22nd

Senior Parent Meeting: Thursday, March 24, 2022 at 5:00 (video)

Senior Town Hall: Friday, March 25, 2022 during 2nd period (presentation)
o Reminder: Please remember to review your transcript for errors. Any classes that have
been retaken for a higher grade should have an “EX” beside the original grade indicating
that it has been excluded from your GP calculation.

May 1, 2022: National College Decision Day

o May 2, 2022 will be the CMIT celebration,
m Seniors are encouraged to wear their college shirts (with school uniform pants and
shoes)
m Seniors are encouraged to wear either a college shirt or their senior shirts every
Friday after (with uniform pants and shoes).

Senior Awards: Friday May 13, 2022

o Dress to impress!
o This event is only for students, however it will be available for parents to see virtually.

Last Day for Seniors: May 13, 2022

Graduation Rehearsal: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 at CMIT South Auditorium - 9:00am
o Please be sure to wear the shoes that you intend to wear to graduation.
o Cap and gowns and Yearbooks/Memory Books will be distributed
o Senior picnic will follow.
m  $15 per person, includes food and drink.
m Link to pay electronically on Senior Class Website


https://u8203261.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U3xiaEiYaHO3YFFZXKLP1NMFX-2BH0hLwQkTZxlMk-2Bxf40-2BSJ-2Btsmvu-2BOss2-2Fq10oZczJHOPak-2FLPZyf1kf-2FToiUH84aAzVFT1JidPFklLO3ugjtygPFC6YuUZWnHbKVYC-2FF-2FRMhdcLYi3L38b-2B0vQgjMoEb2gTtokQlAaxvxX2UU-3DwELG_6XC6R1Xst5R-2BLbH88gVXJgxwfxD3icMNHuY29c13vykKutrD2P0v2rTtSqZ3C8O30YQdJ0vjlyg4IQiMbfhyDWzo-2BL5PIHPcudjBg-2FLvVgZIJqtyifi5KXU9TceM-2FbBYRdAfJ-2FoIoIqAHlLqfDGpvoVqHJmk6L76Odn2Mgp8IhfAJZmfc0rHTDUzfdnaLUktvhmBtEkBlx7GOl5DbyYmnQ-3D-3D
https://u8203261.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U3xiaEiYaHO3YFFZXKLP1NMFX-2BH0hLwQkTZxlMk-2Bxf40-2BSJ-2Btsmvu-2BOss2-2Fq10oZczJHOPak-2FLPZyf1kf-2FToiUH84aAzVFT1JidPFklLO3ugjtygPFC6YuUZWnHbKVYC-2FF-2FRMhdcLYi3L38b-2B0vQgjMoEb2gTtokQlAaxvxX2UU-3DwELG_6XC6R1Xst5R-2BLbH88gVXJgxwfxD3icMNHuY29c13vykKutrD2P0v2rTtSqZ3C8O30YQdJ0vjlyg4IQiMbfhyDWzo-2BL5PIHPcudjBg-2FLvVgZIJqtyifi5KXU9TceM-2FbBYRdAfJ-2FoIoIqAHlLqfDGpvoVqHJmk6L76Odn2Mgp8IhfAJZmfc0rHTDUzfdnaLUktvhmBtEkBlx7GOl5DbyYmnQ-3D-3D
https://u8203261.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U3xiaEiYaHO3YFFZXKLP1FeRxKv0BZ4WyWDQrRtMywlWSByOHxkbkpzj-2Be1rwk9OTnQl_z9DLBmyEkqoeapgX0o2oxbGvxJV2y-2FvLMomsuKejXVGZESlIrermpqlUFGFtsuXQGSDoURMf8vm2Rf-2FOQ3haCPeOIxPvjO-2BkFTfpHo0l4buMZj-2B-2B3Ajlhmo22Gs1vcmqJVSYqGksZMBfF-2FBxegoBhe-2FQp-2FuvfOkHUdUOxSKw7LL8tIY0APP6uJatXgXxQhdayWcOqHBspoIz4x1qmEohGvjwlkWyK8Th-2FY89l3kmfEs-3D
https://u8203261.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U3xiaEiYaHO3YFFZXKLP1NcuaPO83MDJiP6YlzTFLy4J57KrvoLGEmVwq4kR4Jl-2F8CDKhBG-2BYO8EdOzjTGiM-2BiKnU6XDCT1QZ-2BoXndDOcUA-3DKDyd_IgQj-2B7RJtQsszWsZqjoO6eApYtdjv0CbBMtbEc60rN-2BdHiZp-2FXodguGuBY0wiaxBNZtMLr4RV8x1s3g01L6czt0b1fDRSUpFF9u-2BuomNjbIeBpaU3HtrxoMiOMU3JAzE4IsFy2n2vD1fQwW-2Bu-2FBJue5Ey0HFBTrs-2BXEZ-2B6grU3mADmgxznTja2qVs0-2FUBooZBA5ntTN6B3mGVr9iqB07MPl1ARBgMDxW0yMongc-2F3Rw-3D
https://u8203261.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U3xiaEiYaHO3YFFZXKLP1NcuaPO83MDJiP6YlzTFLy4J57KrvoLGEmVwq4kR4Jl-2Fs1SwvHX6vaX8wDgRCDncdV309cKgDPP83L1Uaj-2FHz4M-3D2cyz_IgQj-2B7RJtQsszWsZqjoO6eApYtdjv0CbBMtbEc60rN-2BdHiZp-2FXodguGuBY0wiaxBNZtMLr4RV8x1s3g01L6czoNTmwpO96Cwen77JlDbjLAPb4Fq1Q2gt6GmanYgeIauA7p-2Fu-2FqxlZzn-2FPMSbmt4x5FhfUXrU5eclwpZi0xfLDtpODoR-2BW89PcltrUg2g-2Bh89fIHFaDBP50Vmx7C5ARgfWTz6nczYe9NOkd4qb6lhHU-3D
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x0J3TWflcrOqGrWw0cZiQclL3HOPJjDL/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/11g7uIRCcWN3tHoPZsSCX9oVfVqI-h__uyVtK-kW07Jw/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/cmitsouth.org/cmitco2022/home

m Can also bring $15 cash or check to Ms. Hackett. Checks should be made payable to
CMIT South PTO with “Senior Picnic” written in the memo line.

Senior Activity Donations (Class of 2022 Senior Events Committee): Would you
please consider sponsoring a Senior for Prom or Graduation by donating to the CMIT-South
Class of 2022? Chesapeake Math & IT South MS/HS supports our students in the classroom,
organizing volunteers for programs and events. Throughout our students' high school year, the
Senior Events Committee plans Senior Events for Senior year. Traditionally, the seniors do
fundraisers. This year, due to the uncertainty around the pandemic, the senior committee
needed to devise alternate fundraising options. Our students come from various economic
backgrounds, and as a result, many students may not be able to afford Senior Prom and
graduation. Our goal is to make this opportunity more affordable so ALL seniors may attend the
memorable and safe celebration, and that is why we need your help. Any donation will truly
make a difference to our students' Donations are accepted online at

Senior Event Photos:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17tDS4DmBhi[jEF9ZVLNXDTA28-rwDzyS?usp=sharin
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https://u8203261.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U3xiaEiYaHO3YFFZXKLP1HNbiLbSm8jN5gl3b7xlui1ZRz2IfAk2LxZo2KpPQh18uWhBL5grSVlJAgNNg4gq2YSkrqHe6vtqWi7UmZTWNgkVYuMj14WuO2HNk6Vt4IrPRFsE_6XC6R1Xst5R-2BLbH88gVXJgxwfxD3icMNHuY29c13vykKutrD2P0v2rTtSqZ3C8O3SKuQNbmjL1DKwPSfMXL-2FD0NxSi78cqubSpNeSisvf4A4BfyAm8zCG9GQApMrdSN-2FTXVBb6wzJRlK-2FqJKbaVWqX6YF872Tfa0A1KLpMgjwx63fzXfKW5xKu7d4jaENolaLE2PA4nCgOagmBK7XPhoww-3D-3D
https://u8203261.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U3xiaEiYaHO3YFFZXKLP1HNbiLbSm8jN5gl3b7xlui1ZRz2IfAk2LxZo2KpPQh18uWhBL5grSVlJAgNNg4gq2YSkrqHe6vtqWi7UmZTWNgkVYuMj14WuO2HNk6Vt4IrPRFsE_6XC6R1Xst5R-2BLbH88gVXJgxwfxD3icMNHuY29c13vykKutrD2P0v2rTtSqZ3C8O3SKuQNbmjL1DKwPSfMXL-2FD0NxSi78cqubSpNeSisvf4A4BfyAm8zCG9GQApMrdSN-2FTXVBb6wzJRlK-2FqJKbaVWqX6YF872Tfa0A1KLpMgjwx63fzXfKW5xKu7d4jaENolaLE2PA4nCgOagmBK7XPhoww-3D-3D
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17tDS4DmBhiIjEF9ZVLNXDTA28-rwDzyS?usp=sharing

